

Steve Reynolds Kempston Ltd Brunel Road Barkers Lane Bedford Bedfordshire MK41 9TG

19th October 2017

Dear Steve.

I wanted to write to you to explain how much you have helped with the project of supplying and fitting a new generator at our Kent Hospice. It will give us fantastic business continuity and ensure our services are always available for the children, young people and families who need us.

Without your support with the steel cabinet manufacture, this project would not have been possible and on behalf of the children, young people and their families, and staff and volunteers at Demelza Hospice Care for Children, I would like to express our huge thanks to you and your team.

Your support is - as always - most appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Lavinia Jarrett

Director of People & Resources

01795 845207

www.demelza.org.uk info@demelza.org.uk

for Voluntary Service

The MBE for volunteer groups





